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Memorandum 
 
 
 
 

 Date: December 10, 2014 
 To: Port of Vancouver Tariff Recipients 
 From: Mike Schiller 
 Re: Tariff Changes effective January 1, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
The Port of Vancouver USA will make the following adjustment to the port’s Tariff No. 6 
effective January 1, 2015: 
 

1. Increase the port’s water charges from $1.47 per hundred cubic feet (CCF) to $1.54 
per CCF adjusting the minimum straight-time and over-time rates effective 
January 1, 2015. 

 
As usual, a new tariff dated January 1, 2015 will be posted to the port’s website as soon as 
possible located at: www.portvanusa.com (see Marine tab). Please let us know if you have 
any questions by calling (360) 693-3611 or via e-mail: mschiller@portvanusa.com. 
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